
          Newsletter 21 

 

 031 – 262 1630 

www.wendonacademy.co.za 
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Dear Parents and Pupils, 

 

Welcome back to school. We trust you all had a great restful holiday.  We have 

come back to an exciting term of Concerts, Work Experience, Wendon Ball and our 

famous Art Expo! A busy time ahead for us all. 

 

TELKOM PHONE LINES AND INTERNET 

Please be aware that our lines went down in the holidays and Telkom cannot give us 

a date as to when they will be up and running again. We apologise for the inconvenience and 

frustration. You can contact the school on 083 626 6923. 

 

Welcome to Ethan Naidoo Junior Class and Zahid Khan Intermediate Class. We wish you a long 

and happy association with the Wendon Family. 
 

 
 

Primary School  High School 

Mrs McPherson 
Junior Class 

Good progress – Grade 3 
- James Rothwell 
1

st
 in Class – Grade 3 

- Cameron Whiteford 
1

st
 in Class – Grade 4 

- Lasembo Mkhize 

 Mrs Cross 
Grade 8 

1
st

 in Class 
- Jaden Pillay 
Progress 
- Madeline Mouton 
-    Abdullah Amod 

Ms Horn 
Intermediate 
Class 

Very good progress – Grade 4 
- Austyn White 
1

st
 in Class – Grade 5 

- Chloe Stewart 
Progress – Grade 5 
-    Sonti Nikelo 

 Mrs Price 
Grade 9 

1
st

 in Class 
- Nicholas Ramsay 
Progress 
- Asanda Mkize 

Mrs Smith 
Senior Class 

1
st

 in Class – Grade 6 
 Wyatt Room 
Progress – Grade 6 
- Andiswa Maphumulo 
1

st
 in Class – Grade 7 

-    Yandani Shabalala 
Progress - Grade 7 
-    Thabo Shabalala 

 Mrs Gooding 
Grade 10 

1
st

 in Class 
- Umtha Mkosi 
Progress 
- Darshan Gosai 
-   Sameerah Desai 

   Mr Didlick 
Grade 11 

1
st

 in Class 
- Stirling Proctor & Bathandwa 

Shabalala 
Progress 
- Paul Timmer 

   Mrs Freeman 
Grade 12 

1
st

 in Class 
- Yusuf Bassa 
Progress 
- Sibahle Ngema 

 

 

 

DO 
MORE 
OF 
WHAT 
MAKES 
YOU 
HAPPY 



 

 
 

Invites you to our Annual Concert on, Thursday, 25th July and Friday, 26th July for our famous, 

show stopping, not to be missed CONCERT!!! 

 

As you know, it is always a sell out so please book early as seats are allocated on first come 

first served. Please note we cannot hold bookings without payment.  Practice is already on 

track as we look forward to a wonderful Wendon Concert. 
 

 

Work Experience for Grade 10, 11 & 12 
All documentation will be sent home shortly for our pupils to apply for their valuable work 

experience. 

 

 

 

Grade 12 Wendon Ball – Saturday, 24th August 
Invitations were sent out at the end of term 2 and there is a flurry of chatter 

and excitement for this special evening. All arrangements are underway and we are 

looking forward to an awesome magical evening. 

 
 

 
July 
 

Tuesday 9
th
  Start of Term 3  

Monday 22
nd

` Concert Dress Rehearsal Photographs will be 
taken during school hours 

Concert Tickets to be sent home 

Thursday 25
th
  10h00 Morning Concert  & 

19h00 Evening Concert 
Compulsory for all pupils 

Friday 26
th
  19H00 Evening Concert Compulsory for all pupils 

 

August 
 

Friday 2
nd

  Gr8 Toasties Fundraiser 
Gr10-12 Work Experience reply forms due 

R20 

Friday 9
th
 National Women’s Day Public Holiday 

Monday 19
th
 to Friday 

23
rd

  
Gr10 to 12 Work Experience  

Saturday 24
th
  Wendon Ball  

 

September 
 

Tuesday 3
rd

  PS Open Day Information to follow 

Monday 9
th
 – 17

th
  HS Report Back Information to follow 

Friday 13
th
  Art Expo Information to follow 

Wednesday 18
th
  Civvies Day 

End of Term 3 
R10 

 



Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

 
A special thank you to those families who have kindly offered to donate flowers for our foyer. 

 

  TERM 3   
15th July Timmer Family 

Paul Gr 11 
 19th Aug Pillay Family 

Jaden Gr 8 

22nd July Gosai Family 
Darshan Gr 10 

 26th Aug Vawda Family 
Yusuf Gr 10   

29th July Paruk Family 
Ayesha Junior Class 

 2nd Sept Moosa Family 
Aaisha Gr 10 

12th Aug Pedler Family 
Luke Gr 11 

 9th Sept Ackerman Family 
Kyle Gr 9 

 

 

 
Thank you to our parents, your support in our efforts to raise funds is invaluable to our school. 

 

Other ways to help fundraising is from My School Card - just swipe your card at any of the selected 

stores. Should you require a My School form, please request these from the school. 

 

Annual School Concert 

We are so excited about our concert this year. Tickets will be sent home on Monday 22nd July. 

 

Grade Fundraisers 

Grade 8 will be starting us off on Friday, 2nd August with their scrumptious Cheese & Tomato 

Toasties for R20. Get your orders in quickly on the reply slips below. 

 

Annual Art Extravaganza & Picnic under the stars! 

A wonderful evening on Friday, 13th September is planned to do a full exhibition of your 

children’s beautiful Art work, Woodwork and practical work. An evening not to be missed! 

 

End of Term Civvies Day 

We will have a themed civvies day to end off this busy third term. 

 
This term is full of excitement and loads of fun, so enjoy this time with your children and 

support our events.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 

 

 

 

 

 

“Only in the darkness can you see the stars.”  
– Martin Luther King Jr 


